More Joy

Following the great success of our inaugural Ladies’ Day at Mallala and the publicity in The
Advertiser re our ‘living legend’ Joy Pearson, the organisers of this year’s Bay to Birdwood
contacted the Club and offered Joy and her driver complimentary entry to the event. Joy has
gladly accepted the invitation and will be chauffeured on this occasion by Anthony.

To quote their letter: “We recently heard about the lovely story of Joy Pearson and her
beautiful 1966 MGB on-track at Mallala Motorsport Park. We were charmed by Joy’s
passion for historic motoring and would be delighted to offer her (and driver of choice)
complimentary entry to the 2024 Bay to Birdwood’.

The event takes place on Sunday October 20. Joy will be joining another 1500 vehicles,
including many members of the MG Club who have already registered, and over 70 000
spectators who line the route to catch a glimpse of the historic motorcade.

Team Pearson will also be given a ‘Display Pass’ that sees Joy’s MG parked with other special
‘display’ vehicles at the Finish Festival.

Congratulations, good to see you both flying the flag for the MGCC again!
Cheers,

Stephen Marlow
President.



